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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

McVeigh, John (MP) <John.McVeigh.MP@aph.gov.au> 
Sunday, 10 September 2017 4:02 PM 

 

Subject: 
Minister Chester;  (J. McVeigh, MP) 
Re: Inland Rail Line - Umbiram 

Thank you  and  for your email - its much appreciated. 

I note that you have cc'd the Minister in on your message but I certainly will continue to discuss the benefits 
of Inland Rail with him, at the same time as stressing the potential economic, environmental and social 
impacts the alternative corridor options across the Darling Downs that he must consider. 

I will also emphasise to him your view, which I note is shared by many others, that a corridor decision 
should be finalised as soon as possible. 

Best regards, 

John 

Dr John McVeigh MP 
Federal Member for Groom 

PO Box 777 
(216 Margaret St I Cnr Duggan St) 
Toowoomba QLD 4350 

Ph: 07 4632 4144 I Toowoomba 
Ph: 02 6277 2248 I Canberra 

On 9 Sep. 2017, at 4:27 pm, @bigpond.com> wrote: 
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From: 
Sent: 

McVeigh, John (MP) <John.McVeigh.MP@aph.gov.au> 
Thursday, 21 September 2017 7:44 AM 

To: '  Minister Chester 
Subject: RE: Proposed inland rail route 

Good morning  

Thank you for your email. 

The Melbourne to Brisbane Inland Rai l project has been discussed for well over 100 years. During the last decade 
investigat ions under successive federal governments have ramped up and over the last twelve months, detailed 
consideration of four potential corridors across t he Darling Downs has been under taken. This has involved a Project 
Reference Group wit h loca l community membership, range of public meetings and comprehensive media coverage. 

I am not aware of t here having ever been any specific plan whatsoever for a direct link to Beef City. 

As outlined in today's Chronicle newspaper, Minister Darren Chester wi ll announce the preferred corridor as being 
via the Millmerran, Pittsworth, Wellcamp and Charlton areas. Please see the link below. This corridor does not 
include the Purrawunda area. 

https:ljwww.thechronicle.com.au/news/final-leg-inland-rail-route-announced-toowoomba/3226255/ 

Best regards, 

John 

Posta l: PO Box 777, Toowoomba, QLD 4350 
Office: 216 Margaret St (Cnr Duggan), Toowoomba 
Ph: (07) 4632 4144 
http:ljjohnmcveigh.com.au/ 
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From:  
Sent: Thursday, 21 September 2017 6:44 AM 
To: Minister.Chester@infrastructure.gov.au; McVeigh, John (MP) 
Cc:  
Subject: Proposed inland rail route 
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